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Katten will present the "SBA Loans Under the CARES Act in Response to COVID-19" webinar at 2:00 
p.m. (ET) on Thursday, April 2. Employment Litigation and Counseling partner Julie Gottshall, 
Corporate partner Christina Grigorian, and Commercial Finance partner Michael Jacobson will cover 
the rapidly developing COVID-19 landscape as it relates to SBA loans available under the CARES 
Act. They will discuss the latest developments, how they are going to impact businesses and a 
discussion of what we are advising our clients. The program is part of a broader webinar series being 
offered by Katten on the various legal implications of the COVID-19 pandemic.

For more information, contact Beth Knapp.
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